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GIFTS TO SCHOOL PERSONNEL              1313 

 
Other than student-made and/or inexpensive tokens of student esteem, gifts given to school 

personnel by the parent or guardian are discouraged. 
    
All members and employees of the Board of Education are prohibited from accepting gifts from 

any person(s) or organization(s) doing or planning to do business with the Fairfield Public 
Schools. 

 
 
 

 
Legal Reference: Connecticut General Statutes 7-479 Conflicts of interest 
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